
July 11, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Elaine V. Rogic 

Chief, Investigative Records Repository 

c/o 716th M.I.B. (Attn: IAMG-CSF-R) 

4552 Pike Road 

Fort Meade, Maryland 20755-5995 

 

Re: Review of Jordan James Pfuntner File 

 

Dear Ms. Rogic: 

 

On June 16, 1997 Mr. Dave Montague and I reviewed in your office the IRR file on Mr. Jordan James 

Pfuntner.  On that occasion we flagged those pages of his file that we felt qualified as 

assassination-related records, and requested that IRR conduct declassification review in accordance 

with Section 6 of the JFK Act. 

 

By this letter, I am requesting that IRR complete declassification review of the applicable portions of 

this file, and transfer said pages to the Assassination Records Review Board with any desired 

postponements identified, along with evidence supporting those postponements, not later than 

February 28, 1998. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Douglas Horne 

Chief Analyst for Military Records 

 

 


